
BROKEN BOW

PUBLIC SCHOOL

The position start date will be May 3rd with summer hours

of 6:00am-4:00pm Monday-Thursday. School year hours

will be 2:00pm-10:00pm Monday-Friday.

Is currently accepting applications for a

full-time custodian for the 2021-22 school year. 

Applications are available at the Superintendent’s Of� ce,

323 North 7th Avenue, Broken Bow, or online at

www.bbps.org- District Info- Employment Opportunities.

Please email Darren Tobey, Superintendent, at

darren.tobey@bbps.org with any questions.

Broken Bow Public School is an equal opportunity employer.


